
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions 
that the Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that it can be 
implemented as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to 
consider it at its next meeting on 7 December 2016.  It was not included on the 
Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

Private Rented Sector Final Offer 
Policy 

Officers were awaiting feedback from Overview and Scrutiny 
on a broad range of approaches to respond to homelessness 
in the city.  When this feedback was received, the Forward 
Plan for the meeting had already been published but officers 
were keen to get a response to the feedback considered by 
Council Cabinet at the earliest opportunity.   

 

 


